Town Board Meeting

March 12, 2012

Immediately following the public hearing
Bradley Town Hall

Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Present were Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Robert
Eisenman and Bill Jelinek.

The Treasurer’s report is as follows: Building &Office Equipment Fund - $59,933.03 Equipment Fund -
$150,400.89 General Savings Account - $370,123.98 Checking Account - $101,059.56, Cemetery Fund -
$19,755.44, Playground Fund — $6,900.00. Greenwood Cemetery CD’s - $100,000.00 and $12,170.83.
Tax money collected - $2,481,420.78

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the February 13" meeting. Motion passed 4-0
M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve payment of vouchers #4581 through #4622. Motion passed 4-0.
M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the liquor license for Duck Point Enterprises, LLC passed 4-0.
There wasn’t any correspondence.

Somo, Spirit Valley Riders and Nokomis ATV clubs were present to request several roads be opened to
ATV travel. Discussion was held of the beginning and ending points of several of the roads.

M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to approve all the roads that had been requested. Motion passed 3-0 with Eisenman
opposed.

The roads approved to be opened to ATV travel are:

Willow Lane from CTH A to Tomahawk Lumber Driveway, Moodig Road, Muskellunge Lake Road,

Nibler Road from Muskellunge Lake Road to the Town of King, Schmidtbauer Road, Dereg Road

Lamer Road, Lonn Road, Roberts Road from CTH L to Lonn Road, Selmer Road, Heafford Road,
Robinson Road from CTH L to the Town of Nokomis, Honeymoon Bay Road, Sunset Drive from CTH N
to the Town of Nokomis, and Swamp Road from CTH O to the Town of Tomahawk .

Road Consultant Byron Lange reported that the blacktop and grubbing proposals have been sent out and
posted in the paper. The cutting is done on Mohawksin, Peaceful Valley and Red Pine roads.

M/M Koth/Jelinek to adopt the 2-year road plan, subject to any necessary changes. Motion passed 4-0.

The board decided not to renew the Per Mar Security yearly contract as a yearly inspection has never
been done although requested.

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to accept the proposal from Four Seasons Owner Services, LLC to maintain
Kahle and Theisen Parks and Crystal Beach at a cost of $8,000.00 per year. Motion passed 4-0. The
road crew will be taking care of all the hall grounds maintenance.

Gary Hilgendorf will look at needed maintenance on the town hall.

Plan Commission Chair Harry Gladwin reported that the commission has been updating the Land Use
Plan. The next meeting will be March 26, 2012 at 6:30 P.M.

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0.

Ann Eckman, Clerk






